Fo Guang Shan Order New Zealand and BLIA New Zealand
Dear Venerable Abbess Manshin,
To you, all Venerables, and New Zealand devotees of Fo Guang Shan Order,

At this time of the passing away of Venerable Master Hsing Yun, we offer
our solemn respects for his great, compassionate and realized life.

We offer condolences for those grieving. Practitioners from a wide range of
Buddhist backgrounds, all know that Venerable Master brought forth great
opportunities for Buddha's light to be known in this world, and many
opportunities for Dharma study, practice and service.

With homage to the Triple Gem
Yours,

Robert Hunt and the Executive Committee of NZ Buddhist Council
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